

From: Young, Randy [mailto:Randy.Young@bwpmlp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 10:45 AM
To: naesb@naesb.org
Cc: Stender, Michael G (Mike); VanPelt, Kim; Whitehead, Mitchell
Subject: WGQ Request for Comments Due Nov. 5, 2008 - Comment on R06023
It appears that a typo has been processed within the Recommendation for Texas Gas Request No. R06023.  In the Recommendation Summary the code value for "Service Requester Contract Inactive" has been incorrectly stated as "CAN".  The correct code value is "CNA" as provided in the detail of the recommendation, as well as, in the minutes for the Technical Subcommittee dated February 6-7, 2008 where this request was completed.  Correction of this typo would be appreciated.   Thanks  Randy
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